March 31, 2014

Greengrass Café
1904 Campbell Rd
La Crosse, W1 54601

greengrasscafe@gmail.com

Honorable Mayor and Members of the La Crosse Common Council
400 La Crosse St.
La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Honorable Mayor and Members of the La Crosse Common Council,

We are writing to request permission to apply for a Class B Combination Beer and Liquor
License for our recently purchased property at 1904 Campbell Road in La Crosse. Under all
previous owners, the property has held such a license and has been properly operated as a
pub/restaurant. We intend to open what will primarily be a breakfast café with some lunch
and early evening service. Greengrass Café will employ approximately twenty people and
we look forward to contributing towards further economic development in La Crosse. We
thank you in advance for your consideration of our application.

Best Regards,

Donald Greengrass
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Proprietors

Greengrass Café
greengrasscafe@gmail.com
(608) 799-5068
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